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In the article, “Biometric Data in the Workplace,” featured in Best Lawyers, C.R. Wright and Steven

Ferenczy shed light on the rise of biometric technology in the workplace, in response to the rising

tide of wage and hour claims against employers under the Fair Labor Standards Act and emphasize

the importance of employers doing the necessary research to be prepared for the challenges

associated with this evolving technology.

To read the full article, please visit Best Lawyers.

Related People

C. R. Wright

Partner

404.240.4263

Email

https://www.bestlawyers.com/Article/biometric-data-workplace/746/
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/c-r-wright.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/c-r-wright.html
tel:404.240.4263
mailto:cwright@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

